ZC 2018-23

From: E Chon

To: Planning

Subject: Zoning Change for ZC 2018-23; 7109 Eden Road
Date: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 7:07:16 PM

<EXTERNAL EMAIL> This email originated from outside of the organization. Please review
the sender information and email content for legitimacy before clicking links or opening
attachments.

Dear North Richland Hills Planning & Zoning,

| am writing to you because | am one of the homeowners that is affected by this zoning development for
ZC 2018-23; 7109 Eden Road. | do not agree with it and am using this correspondence to protest it.

Please let me know if there is an official form or format of protesting than writing to you.
Thank you very much.
Eun S Chon

7116 Michael Drive
North Richland Hills, TX 71682



ZC 2018-23

From: Edith Letz

To: Planning

Subject: Letter of opposition for Public Hearing Notice Case ZC 2018-23 and SUP 2019-09
Date: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 3:32:02 PM

<EXTERNAL EMAIL> This email originated from outside of the organization. Please review
the sender information and email content for legitimacy before clicking links or opening
attachments.

Dear Planning & Zoning Commission Board members,

We have received your letter in regards to Public Hearing Notice Case ZC 2018-23 and SUP
2019-09.

We enjoyed the peaceful large pasture land and view of these two properties for many years
and with regret we realize that this might come to an end soon.

Since we are not experts in dealing with such a change request, would you please let us know
what kind of effective opposition arguments neighboring home owners could have to prevent
the zoning change.

Thank you for your reply and keeping us informed about the proposed changes in our
neighborhood.

Kind regards,
Edith & Oliver Letz
817-899-5993
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